Electronically Filed in the TPUC Docket Room on August 19, 2022 at 9:42 a.m.



P.O. BOX 248 • FLINTSTONE, GEORGIA 30725 PHONE (706) 820-1455 • FAX (706) 820-9369

August 18, 2022

Dear Chairman Hilliard:

I am writing on behalf of Walker County Water and Sewerage Authority to express our full and complete support of the Joint Petition submitted in the above-captioned matter on or about June 13, 2022.

As required, the original plus four (4) hard copies will be mailed to your office. Should you have any questions concerning this filing, or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Shannon Whitfield, Chairman of the Board

Walker County Water and Sewerage Authority

CC:

Grady Stout, TAWC

Melvin J. Malone, Butler Snow

Karen H. Stachowski, Consumer Advocate Division

Vance Broemel, Consumer Advocate Division